
Ohio Royal Rangers and Parents,  

This year I am excited to announce that we are officially rolling out online registraƟon for all our 
statewide Royal Ranger events starƟng with The Academy.  

Now, by uƟlizing the same program that Ohio Kids and Youth use to register for Summer Camp, we will 
be able to streamline the registraƟon process. StarƟng with Powwow we will use this same soŌware and 
will conƟnue to use it for each of the following events such as Fall Trace, The Crucible, Spring 
Rendezvous, and The Academy. This means that if you register for summer camp, all your informaƟon is 
already in there! You just need to log in and select the camp, answer a few quesƟons, submit your 
payment and you are good to go!  

To register you just need to visit www.ohioministry.net/login. If you have registered for kids or youth 
camp, use the same login, otherwise select “new user.” It is recommended that a parent create the 
account then add their children in the account creaƟon process. This will also help when applying family 
discounts. Once your account is created you can follow these instrucƟons to get registered:  

1. Click on “ReservaƟon” on the leŌ side of the top tool bar.  
2. Select “New ReservaƟon” and “Individual RegistraƟon” 
3. Select the name of the person you would like to register, if their name does not appear you can 

add names at this Ɵme. Once you start the process of registering the first boy, there will be an 
opƟon to add addiƟonal names before compleƟng the registraƟon.  

4. You will then see a list of available camps, select the camp to start the registraƟon process. (Keep 
in mind the prices shown are for the cost of the camp only, check with your Outpost for any 
addiƟonal cost related to meal, acƟviƟes, etc.  

I understand that this will take some Ɵme to get used to, but once that happens, I believe it will make 
registraƟon for all Ranger events easier, more streamlined, provide more accurate aƩendance counts, 
and centralized health and safety informaƟon.  

Thank you for being a part of this incredible ministry. If you have any quesƟons along, the way, please 
don’t hesitate to reach out.  

 

Sincerely,  

Kyle Zeid 

Ohio Royal Rangers Director 
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